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Close Indian Point now

The Indian Point nuclear power plant presents an ongoing threat to the local environment due to its water use
and disposal and its on-site storage of spent fuel. Moreover its location in the middle of one of the most heavily
populated regions of America renders any notion of dealing with a nuclear disaster through orderly evacuation
laughable.

The anxiety of the plant's workers for their jobs is understandable but not dispositive. They should be
pensioned off as a legitimate cost of developing a saner, safer energy usage policy.

Thank you.

John M. Beam
230 Garfield Place
Brooklyn, NY 11215-2207
718-768-1023

"Every day on earth's another chance to get it right."
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